"

i
DY) 2 Ll g ptes Leaday Leaadaa s Ledialy 4l 4y il o) ik al O (I by
03¢ Ay yadl Lalll £) 8 (e Ay 53V A jell Liihaia & posl ) aainnall L ds jla 5 syl
A a5 A pal) Al Asall 038 gaua sk A 5l L) (alaa (g 8 sl 3500l
Al 5 LS agin g skl g an HSEl ASHLaall agall i) (il alel dia ) 4aliy
.ey‘ a&—"d-' Aglaall
Al Ay i) g Gl lacme b agolads eliae U i) g a1 Jghail Liladia daall i
gy dglie Clile s ) jlee A Tae iy ol gl elaly Gl sl avdadidl) dy gl
O all g galadl o Al @l Hlea (385 Adlen
I Lusal) jaise dpa s g Lslad Alaall 028 (& 4y yall 4slll 21 500 ) 8 el S8
dpasiy 2016 ae il 6 3 Ge Bl (B eS) daalay die gl " AN ) sa
Al sall LY s ol b g Camy g Jaal 553218 5 je J5Y Ayl A2 ) 0y
Aadl ) 3,00 2ay A al) 4l Lalias dea i A5 JISIY) Aaall o3¢d J5¥) 202l ) s2a
Al sall L1 Aadaia 8)0a) Gudae Gty S0 il s all L1 5 ) ulae Leple S
i oila deal 01 el el 0T jeae e Leliens Ll s cdll ol e dwjll
Gl s iy 8Y Luwal) dman clacl aaeny oolsha drala Ayl 4y i) 30S 33LLYI
BJL;J\ a..AA ‘)\A.I:}[ u.uua‘j Lé“‘)cs‘;ﬁ ‘ij U..JJM}LMJ{}“

(Bda Ay

Lo sV Gl 5 LAY LsaY) dpman

It gives me great pleasure to
congratulate art education experts,
researchers, teachers, students and
managers of art in the school
system and Museums and
community. This enlightened
initiative adopted by the InSEA to
publish this electronic magazine in
both English and Arabic gives our
Arabic and African communities the
opportunity to participate with their
ideas, and theoretical and field
studies, using their mother tongue.
This magazine encourages the
dissemination of creative and artistic
ideas between members of the
INSEA and the exchange of
experiences in the field of art, art
education and museum education. It
also enables us to record and revive
art heritage, adopting the concept of
developing mental, artistic and
aesthetic trends, based on the 21st
century skills. Publishing this
magazine was a response to the
AMSEA Conference on Creativity
and the Dialogue of Cultures, held in

the 6th of October University
between the 3rd and 6th of April,
2016, which recommended using
the Arabic language as a
communication and research
language. Publishing this first issue
in the electronic magazine is a
wonderful initiative that we are all
grateful for.

We would like to thank the
committee of the INSEA, with
special thanks to the president of
the InSEA, Dr. Teresa Eca, and our
representatives from Egypt, Dr.
Samia El Sheikh and Dr. Ahmed
Hatem, professors in the Faculty of
Arts Education at Helwan University.
| would also like to thank all the
AMSEA members that | am honored
to represent, for their cooperation
and enthusiasm to accomplish this
important goal.

Dr. Saria Silky
Head of AMSEA
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